
November 29, 2018 

Ms. Gwen Pinson 
Executive Director 

North Mclean County Water District 
217 Hill Street, PO Box 68 

Livermore, KY 42352 
Phone: 270-278-2800 

Fax: 270-278-2792 
nmcleanwater@bellsouth.net 

Public Service Commission 
P.O. Box 615 
Frankfort, KY 40602 

Dear Ms. Pinson: 

RECEiVED 
DEC 0 3 2018 

PUBLIC SERVICE 
COMMISSION 

North Mclean County Water District (NMCWD) has received the November 29, 2018 
Public Ser\tice Commission staff report regarding NMCWD's proposed rate adjustment, 
Case No. 2018-00260. NMCWD's Board of Commissioners and staff have reviewed the 
report. NMCWD would like to accept the rates as suggested by the Public Service 
Commission staff. NMCWD does not request a conference regarding the case. 

If any other information is required, do not hesitate to contact NMCWD. 

Sincerely, 

~lie?~
Secretary 

c: Keith Ayer, NMCWD Chairperson 




